
A big thank you to everyone for another brilliant half term here at Wimboldsley which, 
as always, has been full of lots of fun and enjoyable experiences and opportunities 
across all subject areas. The pupils and staff have worked so hard and I am certain that 
this break will bring a much welcomed rest as well as some time to focus on many of the 
things that they enjoy. Have a lovely half term and I look forward to seeing you all again 
on Tuesday 25th February.
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SELF SMARTART SMART NATURE SMARTPEOPLE SMART MUSIC SMARTBODY SMART WORD SMARTNUMBER SMART GOLD ROSETTE

Olivia R Sam P Najla R Katie G Aurora C Megan H Harriett W Arlo L Arthur A

This term, Year 6 have been flying in all 
aspects of their learning. We have got stuck 
into our new history topic of The Industrial 
Revolution and we’ve loved learning about 
the living and working conditions of the 
children in cities at that time. Alongside this, 
we have explored the book The Selfish Giant 
and have written some beautiful pieces of 
narrative using different forms of description 
and imagery. Our science this term has been 
focussed on evolution and inheritance. 
After exploring some fascinating photos of 
generations young and old, we have looked 
at how features pass between relations and 
how species change and evolve, completing 
our topic with an investigation where 
we explored our ‘inner finch’! Our book 
next term will take us to the islands of the 
Galapagos where we will learn more about 
this fascinating subject. With our residential 
to Boreatton coming up in March, we have 
lots to look forward to in the term ahead!

FOCUS ON - YEAR 6

This year we are theming the day around famous 
Heroes and Villains from children’s stories. Do you see 
yourself as a ‘Supertato’ or a budding ‘Iguana Boy’? Maybe 
you want to play villain for the day- Perhaps you could be 
‘The Warden’ (Holes) or a ‘Ms Trunchball’?
  

If anyone would like to come into their child’s class during this special day to 
read to the children - perhaps we have some real life heroes who would like to 
read to our children (Dressing up is optional!) 
Please could you email admin@wimboldsley.cheshire.sch.uk, this will be sent 
onto Mrs Hazeldine to arrange a mutually convenient time to come in.
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TEAM POINT CHAMPS
This half term's team point winners are the BLUE TEAM! Their prize is a PJ DAY 
and this will be held on Friday 28th February. Well done blues!

Love is in the air!Love is in the air!
A huge thank you to our PTA who organised our fundraising 'decorate a cake' 

afternoon today. Another thank you to everyone who brough in their £2 
donation to go toward improving the outdoor area.

Number Day raised an incredible £108.67 for the NSPCC. Thank You



Zoo fun!Zoo fun!
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